YOLUSIA COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE
123 W. Indiana Avenue

P.C. Box 569

Deland, FL. 32721-056¢

TO: Sergeant Shon McGuire #1652 DATE: March 9, 2012
Law Enforcement Szrvices/ D-2

FILE: 040M0019.12

FROM: Ben F. Johnson
Sheriff

SUBJECT: Notification of Internal Investigation REFERENCE: 1A-12-003

Pursuant to STANDARD 52.1.58 you are hereby notified that you are the subject of an internal
investigation. The complainant in this case is Sheriff Ben Johnson.

This investigation is relevant to an alleged violation of Department Standards Directives:

Volusia County Merit System Rules and Regulations 86-453 (13). Any conduct, on or off duty,
that reflects unfavorably on the County as an employer. This violation may be sufficient grounds for
disciplinary action ranging from oral reprimand to dismissal, depending on the seriousness of the
offense and other circumstances related to the situation.

The alleged violation is reported to have occurred in July 2011.

Enclosed please find a copy of the Law Enforcement Officer’s Rights which includes your rights and
responsibilities relevant to this investigation.

Be advised that you are prohibited from contacting the complainant and/or witnesses relative to this
investigation.

An appointment will be made with you at a later date for the purpose of taking your statement.

This memo read and received by:
Sergeant Shon McGuire #1652

Date:_0%-0§. 101 /7T ’Mu
Time: (¢ gl AN 5
Bl/ee 040M0019.12

i 204-4889 ¢ Deland 736-5295 o Daltora 736-5995 o New Smyrna 423-3352 = Fax 386-822-507/



